
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/15/2020 3:09:47 PM

First name: Linda
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Comments: Personal comment / Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests

 

I am strongly advocating the remaining roadless wild lands be strictly off limits to any road building or logging.

Although I live in Washington state I am familiar with this pristine area and feel protective of such prized habitat

....not wanting to see any changes to disrupt such a small area that represents one of the State of Idaho's " pride

and joy" areas. 

             Thank you

                   Linda M Way

                   640 Dry Gulch Rd

                    Colville WA 99114

                           509.684.2729

Sent from my iPhone 6

 


